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Acting Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

18 April 2013
Dear parents

On Monday 22 April and Tuesday 23 April there are two very exciting events occurring for KS1 children.

Children have been busy rehearsing with Miss Judge to take part in

Songs Around the World
This event is organised by the Rotary Club of Penzance and we will be taking part along with 10 other schools from around the area.  On Monday we will participate in a dress rehearsal.  The children will be taken by minibus to St Marys Church and will return to school for lunch.

On Tuesday afternoon we will participate in the Bernard Williams Concert beginning at 1.30 at St Mary’s Church, Chapel Street.  Parents are very welcome to attend.  If you don’t have any transport we have a couple of spaces free on the minibus, but you must inform Charlotte if you would like a lift (it will be on a first come first serve basis).  

Class 1will be swimming this term and will start next week, Thursday 25 April.  Please ensure your children have their swimming costume and  a towel.

Kind Regards

H Pearce

Acting Headteacher
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